February 5, 2021

Materials Licensing Branch

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Il|
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Re: RSO Change

Dear, Licensing Branch

Please designate Kevin Bray as the new RSO for the Indianapolis site he will be
handling the duties as required.

Our company sent an additional employee to RSO training to insure coverage. He
attended the RSO training provided by Vega Inc known formerly as Vega America
Inc. His name is Jason Hutchinson.

If you have any questions, Please call Kevin at, 317-248-6476 cell, 317-452-3320
or Jason Hutchinson 317-248-6719 cell, 317-494-9488.

Sincerely,

& e)déa«@\
Oszm. Ballard

Radiation Safety Officer
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